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10 January 2025, 9am

ELECTRICAL INJURY

Yesterday, Thursday 09 January 2025, we suffered electrical damage at our Cofidur SEICO
site in Malville (44).

The damage did not result in a fire, but caused a temporary stoppage of activity.

For safety reasons, we have asked employees to go home. We hope to resume work as
soon as possible.

At this stage, we are not planning any partial activity; we are thinking of using working time
modulation.

Enedis intervened last night to restore electricity to the site.

We are starting today to check our resources and get the industrial equipment back up
and running.
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